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DULUTH

Duluth awarded $700,000 grant to
study using wastewater to heat
buildings

The city is one of 11 communities to get funding from the
Department of Energy.

By Christa Lawler Star Tribune MAY 9, 2023 — 5:15PM

DULUTH — Duluth has been awarded a $700,000 grant by the Department
of Energy to develop a geothermal district heating system using waste from
‘Western Lake Superior Sanitary District to heat buildings in the Lincoln
Park neighborhood.

The system would ideally meet all of the heating loads of properties in the
area, according to the project proposal. The city is one of 11 communities to
get similar funding to create a design that could potentially be picked by the
Department of Energy to receive up to 90% of the implementation costs.
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1 of 11 projects awarded nationwide to study and design a geothermal system using
waste heat from Western Lake Superior Sanitary District (WLSSD) for 100% heating of
Lincoln Park.
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